
 
Join a Community Meeting about Public School Funding in NW PA 

Thursday, May 28, 7:00 pm 
Jefferson Educational Society, 3207 State Street, Erie, PA 16508  

 All state lawmakers who represent IU5 school 
districts will be invited to attend to learn 
about the challenges facing area schools. 

Panelists: 
Mr. Jarrin Sperry,  Superintendent, Conneaut SD 
Ms. Jody Sperry, School Board President, Conneaut SD 
Mr. William Nichols, Superintendent, Corry SD 
Mr. Richard Emerick, Assistant Superintendent, Fort LeBoeuf SD 
Ms. Christine Mitchell, School Board President, Harbor Creek SD 
Mr. William Hall, Superintendent, Millcreek SD 
Mr. Aaron O’Toole, Director of Finance and Accounting, Millcreek SD 
Mr. Ken Berlin, Superintendent, Wattsburg Area SD 
Mr. Jay Himes, Executive Director, PA Association of School Business Officials 
Moderator, Dr. Pamela Lenz, Circuit Rider for the Campaign for Fair Ed. Funding 
 

 

Local school district leaders will discuss how state funding issues are 
impacting our children’s educational opportunities, our local taxes, 

and our communities.  
 

You will have the opportunity to ask questions and  
learn how you can support fair and adequate state funding for public 

schools in northwestern PA.  

This event is supported  by Education Voters of PA and the Campaign for Fair Education Funding, a state coalition working to ensure that all students have access to a 
quality education, no matter where they live. We also thank the Jefferson Educational Society, the PA  Assoc. of  School Business Officials, the PA Assoc. of School 

Administrators, the PA Assoc. of Rural and Small Schools, the PA School Boards Assoc., and the PA Assoc. of Intermediate Units for their support.  
Questions? Contact Susan Spicka at 717-331-4033 or sspicka@educationvoterspa.org.   

mailto:sspicka@educationvoterspa.org

